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Greetings Brethren All,

Just reaching out to say I hope you and your families are all well and staying healthy. It will be nice when we start to see some 
normalcy return to our lives. We must remember to be patient and stay the course. Certainly our lives will not be the same as 
before but our Brotherhood will. Our principals will always remain. As of this time we do not have a date when Lodges will be 
reopened or when we can again start any activities. No calendar or events.

Snow in April, lots of snow, and no Dyngus Day, who would have thought that could happen! Brothers these are hard times but 
we will be stronger in the end. If any one of you had a need please feel free to contact me. 

Fraternally, Max Feitz W.M.
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Sisters and Brothers,

I have always thought of Spring as a time of renewal and new beginnings. That has never been more true than this year as we 
will soon be able to see each other again! Our next  meeting (date TBA) will honor our parents. Please think about bringing a 
picture of your parents to share. It will be fun to see the generations and to remember the lessons we have learned from those 
who guided us along our path. The meeting is casual.

Grand Chapter has been postponed until September 11-13 in Indianapolis. Election of Officers will be at the August Stated 
Meeting and Installation will take place in September/October.

Please continue to check on each other during this time and let Brother Fred or me know if you need anything.

The Chicken Noodle Dinner has been postponed. We will keep you informed as to when it will be rescheduled.

Worshipful Master: Max Feitz - 574-784-8488 - janeandmaxf@embarqmail.com

All Lodge events have been cancelled until further notice. A notice will be sent out when meetings resume.

Worthy Matron: Barb Woods - 928-814-6200 - hopeudance8@gmail.com

All OES events have been cancelled until further notice. A notice will be sent out when meetings resume.
Secretary: Chris Rowe - 574-784-8948 - ckrowe@mchsi.com

Secretary: Todd Whitteberry - 574-309-2247 - twhitteberry@gmail.com
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Message from the Worshipful Master


